
 
 

 
 
Alessandra Barrera, Ph.D. 
Georgia Gwinnett College 
1000 University Center Lane 
Lawrenceville GA 30043 
 
July 29, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Annotation Quality Control Team: 
 
Mufasa is the first annotated sequence sent for review by Georgia Gwinnett College.  
Mufasa was found in Dr. Latanya Hammonds-Odie’s class by her student (Damion 
Coleman) but was annotated by my students (other student authors on the sheet).  
Since this is our first submission, I hope more scrutiny will be placed and some 
information on how to improve in the future submissions would be appreciated.   
Notes: 

 The frame shift position was provided by Deb Jacobs-Sera, so it should be 
accurate. But please make sure that the DNA Master file is correctly formatted 
to indicate this. 

 The functions typed in the function box were determined by Phamerator, 
unless both NCBI and HHPred agreed upon a different answer. 

 
I look forward to any instructions that you can provide to make my submissions better 
for your team. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Dr. Alessandra “Ali” Barrera 

School of Science & Technology 

1000 University Center Lane 
Lawrenceville, GA 30043 
Phone: 678-407-5602 
www.ggc.edu 


